
 

 

2 King George Place - PO Box 522 Timaru 7940 - Telephone 03 687 7200 #1476261 

 

28 January 2022 

 
Cody  

Via email: fyi-request-18117-c94c10ee@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
 
Dear Cody 

Local Government Official Information & Meetings Act 1987 Request:  Water Quality Lab 
Test Results 

We refer to your email of 6 January 2022, which includes requests for information under the 
Local Government Official Information & Meetings Act 1987.  Your particular requests and 
responses are set out below: 

Request: Please supply all water quality lab test results / reports for the month of 
December 2021 through to 2022 year-to-date. 

Response:  Please refer to the following link for all water quality lab test results and 
reports.  

https://www.timaru.govt.nz/services/environment/water/water-
supplies/timaru-water/timaru-water-discolouration-issue/timaru-water-test 
results 

  

If you are not satisfied with our response, you have the right to ask the Ombudsman to 
investigate and review our decision.  The Ombudsman can be contacted at PO Box 10 152, 
Wellington 6143, or Freephone 0800 802 602, or at http://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz 

 

Yours faithfully 

  

 
 
Andrew Dixon 
Group Manager Infrastructure 

e. Andrew.Dixon@timdc.govt.nz 
p. 03 687 7200 
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